
Activity Announcement 
 
The County of Santa Cruz Planning Department does not discriminate on the basis of a 
disability, and no person shall, by reason of a disability, be denied the benefits of its services, 
programs or activities. The Planning Department is located in an accessible facility. If you wish 
to participate in any Planning program or activity, or wish to receive any Planning service, and 
you require special assistance, please call 831-454-3137 at least five days in advance in order 
to make arrangements. 

 


